



Tel.: +202 24 452 004 +202 24 452 734

+202 24 452 635 +202 24 453 427

+202 24 453 444

Dear Preparatory One Students,

Please be informed that you will be having a **Sports' Day** on Saturday, the 09^{th} of December, 2023 during the PE sessions (1st and 2nd sessions) and breakfast time.

Please note that those days will be normal school days, and that you will normally continue your school day according to your schedules. Students can come with a different coloured t-shirt on the school trousers and school shoes.

Prep.1A	Prep.1B	Prep.1C	Prep.1D
Red	White	Blue	Black

Hoping that it will be a fun and enjoyable day...

Deputy for the Preparatory Stage

Shadwa Samir

College Director

Hala Toma